
April 23, 2021 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

We have now completed three weeks of full day, in-person learning, and we want to thank our families and staff 
for following the District 20 health and safety protocols which are aligned with state and local COVID-19 guidelines.  
We are very pleased that since we began in-person instruction in October, we have seen a low number of students 
with confirmed cases of COVID-19.  We need to continue to work together to maintain a safe school community as 
we finish out the remaining weeks of the school year. 

• It is essential that you complete your child(ren)’s health assessment and certification card, each and 
every day. If your child has any of the COVID-19 related symptoms below within the previous 24 hours, 
your child must stay home, and you need to report the absence and reasons to your school: 

o Fever of 100.4F or higher 
o New onset of moderate to severe headache 
o Shortness of breath 
o New cough or sore throat 
o Vomiting or diarrhea 
o New loss of sense of taste or smell 
o Fatigue from unknown cause 
o Muscle or body aches from unknown cause 

 

• If your child experiences symptoms during the school day, the nurse will conduct an evaluation and 
contact you to pick-up your child if needed.  We continue to strongly recommend seeking medical care 
and/or testing if the symptoms appear to be related to COVID-19.  Please see the D20 COVID-19 
Protocols & FAQs for current procedures, which are consistent with recently updated IDPH, ISBE and 
DCHD guidelines. 

• District 20 Summer School Registration is open for current ESD20 K-8th grade students through May 4.  
Please see the flyer for more information.  ENGLISH / SPANISH  

• Registration for the 2021-22 School Year is now open for Preschool and Kindergarten.  Grades 1-8 can 
start to register on Monday, May 3.  Go to www.esd20.org -- > REGISTRATION tab for all details and 
links.  Registration is FREE for Grades 1-8 with the Early Bird Discount if you register before May 31. 

Please enjoy this video of our students across the district celebrating Earth Day this week.  Have a wonderful Spring 
weekend with your loved ones. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1619204308/esd20org/jemtkn0kntpf4jtn6vyx/StudentHealthCertificationCardENGLISH.pdf
https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/covid-19protocolsfaqs
https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/covid-19protocolsfaqs
https://bit.ly/ESD20SummerSchool2021
https://esd20org.finalsite.com/fs/resource-manager/view/395cbcdd-3903-4203-9654-c8911747c5b0
https://esd20org.finalsite.com/fs/resource-manager/view/f6058162-a4a9-4123-9c3b-8c8d8f6a246c
http://www.esd20.org/
https://www.esd20.org/registration
https://bit.ly/D20CelebratesEarthDay2021

